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Education Matters Conference 2013

‘Raising the Achievement of Children in Care – By Raising Aspirations and Changing Attitudes’

Application Closing Date: Thursday 28th March 2013
I am writing to invite you to apply for the above event that is taking place on Thursday 20th June 2013 from 9:30am to 4:00pm at the John Innes Centre, Norwich.

Raising the educational aspirations and achievement of Looked after Children has gained increased focus in recent years because a high quality education provides the foundation for transforming the lives of those in our care. With the number of children in care rising, and with educational attainment being key to improved social mobility, people working with these children will want to ensure they receive the education they deserve. How many children in care reach their potential is a real testament of how far services within the local authority are working together effectively to secure positive outcomes for these children.
Recently the Government has signaled its intent to continue to improve the educational attainment of this disadvantaged group of pupils, so this year’s conference theme will focus on ‘Raising aspirations: Changing Attitudes’. This is an opportunity to extend your knowledge, find out what works and take away practical solutions for improving educational outcomes.

We are delighted that Dr. Margot Sunderland, Director of Education and Training at The Centre for Child Mental health and author of over twenty books in the field of child mental health, has agreed to be our keynote speaker this year.

This is a multi-agency conference giving those working in, and alongside the education and care sectors the chance to hear from experienced speakers, to discuss and debate the associated issues, as well as network with fellow professionals. It will be useful for Councillors, Foster Carers, Designated Teachers for Looked After Children, Head teachers, Governors, Social Workers, Residential Workers. Participants will come from statutory, voluntary and independent sectors. It is our intention to provide up to date guidance and good practice examples to help you develop the tools you need to nurture the aspirations and raise the achievement of children in our care. 
 It promises to be an informative and stimulating day, but it is expected to be over-subscribed, so I would recommend that you apply as early as possible.

If you would like to secure a place at this event, please complete the attached application form and return it to Vanessa Fish (at the address below) by Thursday 28th March 2013.

Successful candidates will be sent a confirmation letter along with full joining instructions by Friday April 19th 2013.
Tricia Ciappara, Senior Specialist Lead Teacher for Children in Care
Professional Development Centre, 144 Woodside Road, Norwich, NR7 9QL                      

